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 No.  223 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Ms Carney to Minister for Justice and Attorney-General 
 

 
Department of Justice employees working for the OCP 

 
 I would be grateful if you would provide the answers to the following questions in 

relation to the Justice Department's Budget for 2004-05.  In order to assist you, please 
note that this question relates to output group: 4.0 Community Services          (4.6: 
Office of Crime Prevention). 

 
1. How many people are employed by the Department of Justice to work in the 

OCP?  Would you also advise: 
 
(a) How many are currently employed on a full-time, part-time, casual, or 

contract basis; and 
 
(b) How many were employed to work in OCP on a full-time, part-time, 

casual or contract basis as at 30th June 2003. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ANSWER 
 


	Department of Justice employees working for the OCP

